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SORA Board Meetings 

All residents are now permitted to attend the monthly SORA Board meetings. The next meeting is 

Tuesday, July 13 at 1:30 p.m. in the Auditorium. Fully vaccinated residents may choose to remove 

their masks during the meeting; however, masks are required while in the lobby and common areas. 

 

Dining Services Theme Meal  

Join us in the Main Dining Room and Café on Wednesday, July 14 for a “Family Board Game 

Night” theme day. This month’s menu includes: “Triple Word Score” three bean soup, “Home Base” 

beef & rice soup, “Colonel Mustard’s” crusted pork loin, “Vermont Avenue” maple glazed salmon, 

“Sports & Leisure” BBQ brisket sammie, “Professor Plum’s” sticky chicken legs, “Pick-Up Sticks” 

sweet potato fries, “Tiddlywinks” fried zucchini chips, “Parcheesi” cauliflower gratin, “Boardwalk” 

funnel cake with powdered sugar and “Molasses Swamp” spice cake with pecan sauce. 

 

Resident Get Togethers to Resume 

Resident Get Togethers will resume this month. Please join Lori Greer and Sue Hoffman on Friday, 

July 23 at 1:30 p.m. in the Auditorium and Card Room. Lori is the Personal Care Administrator and 

will speak to you about Personal Care and the Oak Grove Center. Sue is the Special Services 

Coordinator and will outline the services offered through the Special Services Department.    

 

Maintenance Work Orders 

There are several ways work orders can be entered by residents. You may stop by the reception desk 

and fill out a “Work Request” form. You may also call the maintenance department at ext. 8477 to 

request a work order. In cases of emergencies (water leaks, heating and air conditioning, loss of 

power) please call the receptionist for immediate action. 
 

Two new ways to place a work order are through email via DSSOWorkOrder@upmc.edu or through 

the Sherwood Oaks App.  
 

Whichever way you choose to place a work order, you can keep track of its progress by adding your 

email address to the work order. Also, the Maintenance Department will call your home number 

when the work order is received, when the work order is issued, and when the work order is 

complete. You are welcome to call Gary Whoric, Maintenance Supervisor, at ext. 8599 with any 

questions regarding the work order process. 

 

Falls  

We would like to remind you to walk on the sidewalks when you are out in the community; please 

do not take shortcuts across the grass from one sidewalk to another. The grass could be wet, and you 

could slip and fall. If you do happen to fall in your home, in the community or outside of Sherwood 

Oaks, please call the Community Nurse to report it, even if there is no injury. And, if you see a 

resident who has fallen, please do not attempt to help them up. Call or alert the reception desk 

immediately and a nurse and/or security will be sent to care for the resident.  
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